
 

 

 

 

      

        

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
17th October 2018 

HALLOWEEN DISCO  

Our Halloween Disco will be held on Wednesday 24th Oct.  

P1 – 3 from 6.30 – 7.30pm and P4 – 7 from 7.45 – 8.45pm.  

Tuck Shop will be available; your support with providing 

this is much appreciated.           

 

 

M&M PRODUCTION OF PETER PAN P1 – P7 

M&M Production will be performing Peter Pan in the school 

on Friday 19th October for all classes.  The cost is £2.00 

per child and should be paid via Sims Agora by Thursday 

18th October. 

 

P7 TRIP TO RADAR 

 
Primary 7 pupils travelled to the RADAR centre in Belfast 

today with pupils from Castleroe and Balnamore PS. Pupils 

were given lots of opportunities to develop life and safety 

skills by assessing risks and dangers which young people are 

faced with every day. Everyone was amazed by the ‘indoor 

street’ complete with a real bus and train carriage! 

SMARTIE TUBE FUNDRAISER 

Please remember to return your filled Smartie Tubes to 

school by Friday 26th October.  Your support is greatly 

appreciated!   

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

School closes at 2pm on Friday 26th October for Half Term 

Holidays and will re-open on Monday 5th November.   

 

SAFETY IN THE CAR PARK 

Last week we had an incident in the Car Park and we have 

been notified of damage to a car, this could easily have 

been a child.  Please adhere to the following to ensure our 

school community and local residents are safe and 

respected: 

 Enter the car park slowly and carefully 

 Park your car sensibly in a space 

 Take care when opening car doors 

 Avoid parking in front of residents houses and 

blocking access to and from their property 

 

 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Parent interviews will take place next week.  School will 

finish at 2pm each day.  Please ensure you collect your 

child promptly.  The bus will run at 2pm this week also. 

 

 


